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UPCOMING events        

 

March 2 

Board Meeting 9:30 

 

March 10 

Women’s Bible Study 9:30 and 

   Lunch 11:00 

 

April 6   

Board Meeting 

 

April 13   

Palm Sunday Luncheon and  

Egg Hunt 

 

April  14   

Women’s Bible Study and 

Lunch 

 

April 20 Easter  
 
 
In this Issue 
Upcoming Events             1  
           
Women’s Bible Study      2 
          
Financial Report               3 
Prayer List         
 
Contact Info                      4 
Birthdays 
Pantry Item 
 

Fun, Food and 

Fellowship 

 

 

 

 

 
February 10th was our Valentine’s Day 

Luncheon.  We had a nice turn out and as always, we had lots of great food.   

Our luncheons are a wonderful time of fellowship.  Our next luncheon will be on 

Palm Sunday, April 13.  We will have an egg hunt for the kids as well.  We hope  

you plan to be with us! 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY   

 

       March 10 

        Bible Study 9:30 a.m.   

         Lunch  11:00 a.m. 

     
         On Monday, March 10, we will be studying  

         chapter 2 of Parables.  This chapter is titled 

         “A Lesson in Receiving the Word.”  Please make  

         plans to join us as we discuss how Jesus  

         used parables to teach others and how those  

         parables apply to us today. 

 



 
                
FINANCIAL REPORT - January 
   Income                                       ​ ​         ​ ​  Expenses   

   Sunday Offerings:               $18,051.00​             Salaries:                  $1,764.00               

   Building Fund Offering:             700.00                      Utilities:                       489.83                            

   Memorial Gift Fund:                  250.00                      Supplies & Food:        159.84              

   Special Offering:​                               .00                      Insurance:                2,503.98 

   Building Use:                                     .00                       Taxes:                              24.70 

   Miscellaneous:                             10.63                  ​  Maintenance:              205.00    

                                                                                            Miscellaneous:        1,020.14 

 Council Outreach              .00        

      Total Income:        $19,011.63                                 Local Outreach            100.00                                       

      Total Expenses:     $  6,167.49                                        

            ​ ​                                                                                                            
 

Please keep the following in your prayers for strength, healing  
and comfort:  Heather Carter, Jeannie Greenwald, Sandra Zimmerebner,  
Laura Latham, Janet Rippy,  Amy Davey, Blaise Ramer, Tessa Kautz, Vera Gardner,  
Ann Fleet, Jeff Herzberg, Tralyn Molinar, Paul Zimmerebner, Scott Tingle, 
Scooter Cave, Mary Smith, Holly Ferguson, Heather Carter, Scott Franklin. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          Epi Goldstein made it known that she  
         wishes to join the First Christian Church  
         of Weston.  We are blessed to have Epi  
         be a part of our congregation. 
           

                                            
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
03/07  David Ferguson                
03/10  Yvonne Heistand              
03/26  Amy Davey 
03/27  Cade Ferguson                         
                                                                

 
                                                                
03/16  Ivy & Laura Latham  
03/28  David & Holly Ferguson   
                    
               

Community Lifeline Distribution 
On February 9, First Christian Church helped with 
the food distribution.  This food distribution helps  
many with meeting food needs.  Thank you to those 
who came to serve. 

                                     

           
     
 
 
 
 

 
 
MONTHLY PANTRY  ITEM FOR                                 
MARCH  -  Canned Vegetables                                                 
 
This month we will collect canned vegetables for our  
Food Pantry item.  Items can be placed in the baskets  
in the fellowship hall.  Collected items are being donated 
to Grace Bridge in Celina.    
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